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Summary 

The England team consisted of 40 young individuals. From 

these 40, eleven were Ulverston Victoria High School 

students, whom you helped to provide this incredible 

experience for. We travelled to Estonia on the 28th April, and 

competed in the middle-distance competition, the long-

distance and the friendship relay, participated in the 

cultural performances and flew back on the 5th May. 

Overall, everyone loved the great experience of both the 

challenging competition and the social side to the trip. 

Additionally, they came away with some great results: the 

selected senior boys came first as a team, and Euan (part of 

the junior school team) claimed first on both the middle and 

long-distance. 

 

‘We were all looking forward to the friendship relay, I was with a Swede and a Slovak. This was lots 

of fun and lots of running, always nice to meet new people!’ -Jessica Ensoll, Schools Senior. 

‘Overall, it was an amazing experience and I 

am so grateful to those who financially 

supported us, meaning that we were able to 

get this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity and 

experience.’ -Gillian Wells, Schools Junior. 

 

RESULTS  

Boys selected senior:   1st  

Boys selected junior:   5th (UVHS represented) 

Girls school senior:   6th (UVHS)  

Girls selected junior:  6th (UVHS)  

Boys school junior:   7th  

Girls school junior:   7th  

Girls selected senior:   10th  

Boys school senior:   11th 

(Out of 23 countries in total) 

 

‘Going to Estonia, to represent England was such an amazing opportunity and an experience that 

I will treasure for the rest of my life.’ -Laura Brown, Schools Junior. 

 

The children and their parents would like to thank everyone who supported them. 


